
Director’s Report for Pottsgrove Recreation Board  
March 13, 2025 

 
Swimming Lessons:  
Early Spring swim lessons began March 3, with 35 participants registered.  
 
Community Band 
Community Band must have the instruments out of the current property by the end of the 
month. Charlie got approval from WPT to temporarily store the instruments at the West 
End Fire House and for a storage shed to be placed on the property behind Target. Charlie 
also spoke to Trisha about a possible grant for the purchase of a shed. 
 
Bill suggested we discuss free or inexpensive storage options and/or fundraising ideas to 
raise funds for the shed.  
 
The band currently has 6 paid concerts scheduled for the Spring/Summer season and this 
will generate $1,800 in donations. They will perform another 4-5 holiday concerts at the 
end of the year, generating another $1,200-$1,500. This is a minimum of $3,000 for this 
year.  
 
Costs for the band include Band Director’s Salary, insurance and Ice Cream for their last 
summer concert. While the donations received cover these costs, there is not much left 
over. “Approximately $600 may be left” 
 
Youth Basketball 
Youth Basketball returns April 7. We currently have 14 children registered. 
 
Country Line Dancing – Stompin’ Boots 
Country Line Dancing will return in a couple of weeks. 
 
No More Excuses Walk Club 
Walk Club will return in April, I have already had some interest from new people. 
 
Summer Playground  
We have 70 children registered for Summer Playground, 19 of them are new, with 51 
returning from last year. Last year we didn’t have this many registered until MidMay. 
There are 97 children on last years roster who are eligible to return. The rest have aged 
out. 
 

Next meeting will be April 10, 2025 6:30pm 


